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Associated Purchasing Services (APS) is a participant-driven group purchasing organization affiliated 
with the Kansas Hospital Association and Missouri Hospital Association. 
 

If Your Facility Needs Concealed Carry Signage … APS Can Help 
 
During the Kansas Hospital Association District Meetings, it was suggested to ask Associated 
Purchasing Services to help Kansas hospitals with their signage needs. APS has researched a 
number vendors and types of signs that would meet the requirements of the new Kansas regulations. 
 
As you can imagine, there can be many variations of what each particular hospitals may want, for 
example, inside vs. outside, the types of attachments and materials, the size of the signs, designs 
with hospital logos vs. without, etc.   
 
Hospitals are free to work with any vendor they would like, but if you don’t currently have a sign 
vendor, or you would just like APS to handle your concealed carry signage needs, contact Traci 
Parsons at (913) 327-8730 or traci.parsons@apskc.org. You can work with APS directly or APS can 
refer you to the sign companies who are familiar with our needs and the requirements in the Kansas 
regulations. 
 
 
 
 

If Your Facility Needs Concealed Carry Signage 
Contact Traci Parsons as soon as possible 

(913) 327-8730 
traci.parsons@apskc.org 

 

State or Municipal Building 
2013 HB 2052 EXEMPT 

 
On and after July 1, 2013, all persons licensed to 
carry concealed handguns under the personal and 
family protection act are prohibited from 
carrying concealed handguns within this state or 
municipal building because either a temporary 
exemption or adequate security measures are in 
place pursuant to 2013 Senate Sub. For House 
Bill 2052. 


